Board Development 2/10/22
Present: Marisa C Williams, Barb Smith, Donna Gaughan, Nikki Hudak Fink, Jamie Kuhn, Harriet Riley

Board Member Review Process. There is currently no review process for board members after the initial planning sheet. Discussion about how best to review members and what to track. Should it be a peer-to-peer process? Nikki expressed concern over this as people may not feel comfortable. What about the option of a self-review based on the initial planning sheet? Harriet to provide resources from the Joan Garry non profit website on Board member assessments and 
New Board Members Marisa has identified two potential new board members and had conversations around board member expectations with them. Next steps Bios to be sent to board members and members of this committee to send availability for a meet and greet at HEARTH to Harriet. 
March Board Bits. March Will focus on board members as ambassadors for HEARTH, e.g how to have conversations with people in your circle who may be able to provide funding and support. Linked to how the board raises money (see Board Member Expectations) Will give board members the task of giving Marisa then names to three people to approach. Harriet to provide material from Joan Garry’s nonprofit website. 
Board Member Expectations Is the fact that there are two fundraising areas for board members clear as there has been a lot of discussion about it? 1. $2500 give or get goal and 2, an amount significant to the person (this is flexible). The committee feels the distinction between the two is clear and doesn’t need rewording, but should be made clear in new member inductions. Also, a better review process will help clarify and support board members achieving goals 
Board Member Renewals Board Members with expiring terms. Nikki will follow up with Jen H, Jen L, Kim and Colleen. Barb will speak to Angela and see who wishes to return for another term of 3 yrs, 2025 roll-off. 
Board Officers Need to be voted on in May so members of Board Development need to approach people now. 
Other business – Nikki mentioned that other committees are meeting for 30 minutes every other month and conducting more business by email should we do the same. The general feeling was to keep 1hr every other month. 

